
20% OF ALL RECEIPTS 
COLLECTED 

ON 12/2 from 5-8 pm
will be donated to Beall!

The Beall PTA is happy to add this NEW 
restaurant to our fundraising Dine-Outs for this 

year.  Fuddruckers is excited to host 
Beall Elementary on 12/2!

**SKIP THE LINES by downloading the Fuddruckers 
App to your phone & pre-ordering your food. Pick up is 

at a separate cash register with no wait! **

1592-A Rockville Pike
(Across from Congressional Plaza)

Join Us for Dine-Out Night
Wed., Dec. 2, between 5-8 PM 

Paper flyer 
MUST be 
presented 
to cashier!!
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